Montgomery Center 2021 Camp Nurse



My name is Jennie and I will be the "camp nurse" for 3 weeks this summer to help care for your children while they are in the competent hands of Camp Montgomery's staff. I was a counselor here from the mid 1990's thru 2001 for a total of 6 summers and saw many changes at Montgomery thru those summers. I was here to see the old dining hall torn down and the treehouses go up. Beyond all the changes that have taken place, the lasting memories were

seeing campers go from Discovery and return each year growing up to be young leaders.

I graduated from Florida State University and later from Regis College in Weston, MA. I currently am the main provider and owner of Magnolia Family Care in Lake City Florida. I see primarily adult patients, however I also see urgent care pediatric patients for everything from cuts that need sutures to runny noses. I have two children, one of which may be with me the same week(s) that I am here helping to care for your children. My home church is the First Presbyterian Church in Lake City Florida. I am looking forward to meeting all of you and helping to meet the needs of your children if they need my attention during their week here at Camp Montgomery.